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But as for you, be strong and do not give up, for your work will be rewarded ~ 2 Chronicles 15:7 

 
Inspire Believe Achieve 

Our aim is to inspire and encourage our children to believe in their ability to succeed through learning. This vision 
will enable them to achieve and succeed in reaching their full potential and beyond, now and for their future. 

 

                                                        

 

 
 

  

Tuesday 28th April 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
September Staffing Update 
 
We are very happy to be able to inform you about staffing in September.  Even during this time we are very 
pleased with our recruitment and are looking forward to welcoming our new teachers to Edenham.  
 
Class 4  
 
Miss Glover will be teaching in Class 4 with the support of Mr Pasqualino.  Miss Glover is an NQT who has 
had a range of experiences during her 3 years of teacher training.  The appointment of Miss Glover will also 
release Mrs Roberts from her class teaching commitments, allowing her to work across the school 
benefiting even more of our pupils. 
 
Class 3  
 
Miss Moylan will be teaching in Class 3.  Miss Moylan has been teaching in Peterborough for the last 2 
years, and comes with a range of skills which will enhance the provision of Class 3 pupils, and the whole 
school.  
 
Leadership 
 
Mr Pasqualino will be in the class room for 1 day a week, during this day he will spend time covering 
teacher's entitled preparation time in Class 3 and Class 4, at various times he will also be able to be spend 
time in Class 1 and Class 2, which he is very much looking forward to.  Mrs Flack will be present at Edenham 
every Thursday, but as always will be just a phone call away for any important matters.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support, stay safe. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mr M Pasqualino 
Head of School 
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